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Dear Parent/Carer        22nd March 2023 

 

 
We are thrilled to announce that the latest Ofsted report February 2023 (report attached), judged the school to be 
good with outstanding behaviour and personal development. The Ofsted report highlighted the warm, caring 
relationships that exist between pupils and staff and that pupils know that how they feel truly matters to all adults.  
 
A few highlights from the report are:  
 

• Pupils are rightly proud to be a member of this inclusive, welcoming school  
• Pupils know that how they feel truly matters to staff.  
• Their behaviour in lessons and around the school is exemplary.  
• The school’s provision for personal development is exceptional.  
• Their inspiring curriculum ignites pupils’ curiosity.  
• They are respectful of people’s differences, ensuring that there is ‘strength in diversity’.  
• Pupils are kind to one another  
• Leaders have developed a culture of vigilance, where pupils’ welfare and well-being is everyone’s top 

priority.  
• Pupils listen attentively to their teachers. They respond quickly to instructions and behave impeccably.  
• The school’s approach to teaching art is particularly innovative  
• Pupils are inspired by the school’s aspirational and interesting curriculum  
• The support for pupils’ emotional well-being is of a high quality  
• Pupils know that they will be listened to  
• Staff provide pupils with SEND with additional resources and targeted support, which enables them to learn 

successfully alongside their peers.  
• Teachers are knowledgeable about the subjects they teach  
• Pupils develop a genuine joy of reading.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and for working in partnership with us to secure the high standards we achieve.  

 

Kind regards 

Mr Mazza 

Headteacher 
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